
 

Analysis of the final version of Uganda’s R-PP 

The Republic of Uganda  presented its Readiness Preparation Proposal (R-PP) for assessment by the 

FCPF Participants Committee, at its 9th meeting, held in June 2011, in Oslo, Norway. At this meeting, the 

PC adopted Resolution PC/9/2011/3, where they decided to allocate grant funding for Uganda to enable 

it to move ahead with preparation for readiness. The PC requested Uganda to submit a revised R-PP 

addressing the key issues identified in a summary report to the resolution. Uganda has submitted a 

revised R-PP to the FCPF FMT on 11 May, 2012.  

The main issues raised in the PC Resolution and the response provided is included in the revised R-PP. 

This analysis should allow the FMT to assess whether the issues raised by the PC Resolution have been 

attended to, which would allow the WB to continue its due diligence process in view of making the 

REDD Readiness grant available to the country. Key issues raised by the PC and how they were 

addressed in the final R-PP version (May 11, 2012) is presented below: 

Issues that Uganda needed to address before 

entering into a Readiness Preparation grant 

agreement with the Trustee of the Readiness 

Fund  

Response in revised R-PP  

1. Develop a Consultation and Participation Plan, 

including a plan for consultation on and 

participation in Uganda’s Strategic Environmental 

and Social Assessment process, to be validated by 

key stakeholders at a national level  

.  

Uganda has revised the R-PP to address the issue 

raised in the PC resolution.  Comments were 

received by the World Bank in response to the 

revised R-PP. The final R-PP was submitted on 

May 11, 2012. The Consultation and Participation 

plan has been developed (Annex 1 to the R-PP) 

and validated at the national level. 

 


